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Young, Shaneka

From: Batey, Dekova T.

Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2010 5:36 PM

fo: 'Michael Pedron'

Cc: Young, Shaneka

Subject: - BPAB 7/1/2010 Resignation (Michael Pedron)
Importance: High

Michael,

Unfortunate news, but you said it was for higher education oppurtunity so that is
exciting. I will take this email notification as your Thursday, July 1, 2010 resignation.
I will notify the City of Gainesville Clerk of Commission Office so they can send you
official resignation confirmation and arrange advertisement of your postion. Continued
good luck on your endeavors.

Thank you for your service and hardwork during your stint on the Bicycle/Pedestrian
Advisory Board (BPAB),

Dekova T. Batey, Staff Liaison
City of Gainesville Public Works
Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Board
P.O. Box 490

Gainesville, FL 32602-0490

Phone (352) 393-8493
Fax (352) 334-2093

From: Michael Pedron [mailto:nostatus@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2010 3:38 PM

To: Batey, Dekova T.

Subject:

Hi Dekova,

I wanted to inform you that, unfortunately, this Thursday's meeting will the last one I
can attend as a BPAB member. Let me know if there is anything else you need from me. See
you Thursday.

~Michael Pedron



